
Hernan M. Organvidoz

August '1sr,2021

Carlos Penin
C.A.P. Government
343 Almeria Avenue
Coral Gables, FL 33134

Re: Exlension of Contract for Building lnspection Plan Review Services

Dear Mr. Penin,

The City of Doral confirms that the City of Doral has extended your services
for an additional one (1) year effective from the contracl expiratron date of
August 1 1'h,2021, as per Section 2.2.1- Terml Comrnencement Date of the
conlract. The terms of the original contract, amendments, and revisions shall
remain in full force and effect. Pricing shall also remain fixed for the duration
of this term. The new expiration date is August l1tt',2022.

Kindly sign this notice with your acceptance and return at your earliest
convenience.

The city wishes to thank you and your team for the services you have
provided.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to c

Sincerely,

lnte.im Cily Manager
City of Doral

,

dr-- rrqr-
Hernan M. Organvidez
lnterim City Manager

CC: Luis Figueredo, City Attorney
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